
TRADITIONAL EGGS BENNY
Italian Cotto ham, two
poached eggs on an English
muffin topped with
Hollandaise & hashbrowns

18

BREAKFAST PIZZA
Truffle-herb butter, foraged
and cultivated Okanagan
mushrooms, bocconcini,
mozzarella, thyme, rosemary,
shallots topped with an egg

21

CRESPELLE
An Italian crepe stuffed
with whipped lemon ricotta
and grande marnier orange

16

PANNETONE FRENCH TOAST
Really good maple syrup,
Chantilly cream, berry
compote and a beurre
noisette

21

CLASSIC BREAKFAST 
Illichmann's chorizo
sausage, two eggs,
hashbrowns and greens

18

ITALIAN BREAKFAST
Two poached eggs, crispy
polenta, tomato compote and
greens

18

MIMOSA
A brunch staple

11

MIMOSA PACK
Want to make you're own? Get
a bottle of our cava and a
carafe of juice and pour as
you desire

40

CAESAR
Vodka, Tequila or Gin with
tabasco, Worcestershire
sauce, and Clamato. 

9/14

BLUEBERRY TEA 
This classic drink contains
no blueberries, but the
combination of liqueurs
gives it a distinctive
blueberry taste

12/15

BOOZY COFFEE
Spice up your coffee with a
shot or 2. Jamesons,
Baileys, Kahlua... Or your
server if fancy something
else!

8/11

F R I E N D S  W I T H  B E N E D I C T S



Every Saturday and Sunday from 10-2
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1oz / 2oz

1oz / 2oz


